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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

President 
 

Submitted By: Nora Zollweg 
 
Date Submitted: 10-18-21 
 
 
1. General Thoughts: 
 It is important to note that we are starting this year with COVID precautions and protocols 
across the state.  Teachers continue to have limitations on travel due to a shortage in subs and 
district travel restrictions.  Zoom meetings are still a viable way to meet and seem to be 
manageable by the members.   
 
I would like to see our section leadership feel like they are all integral in our association and 
valued for their contributions.  We can discuss ways to do that as an executive board. 
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
The following activities are being moved forward to review and discussion by the entire board. 

1. Tech training for section leaders and room hosts 
2. Possible topics for Quarterly PD 
3. Use of promotional videos 
4. Continue discussion regarding affiliating WA-ACTE with its individual sections 

 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 

• WA-ACTE Fall Conference (both in person and virtual) was cancelled due to low 
enrollment.   

 

• Community organizations have requested membership in WA-ACTE as student 
leadership organizations.  The executive board is working with OSPI to clearly define 
the requirements and expectations for membership.   

 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
Legislative Meetings begin this month.  Tim Knue has worked diligently to prepare committee 
members.  This is a complicated topic and he does an amazing job of presenting it in a way that 
is easily understood.  I’m looking forward to putting together our official “ask” and advocating 
for CTE across Washington State. 
 
 


